
 

Branksome Hall Asia holds student exchange program for 

visit to sister school in Canada 

- 9th grade students will visit BHC from September 27th to October 16th 

- Consists of a variety of programs including university tours, camping and cultural 

experiences 
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Korea’s only international IB school for girls Branksome Hall Asia will host its annual exchange student 

program with its sister school in Canada this year. Students from Branksome Hall Asia will be visiting 

Branksome Hall Canada for three weeks from September 27th to October 16th. 

Entering its eighth year, the program is open to all 9th graders, in which they are given opportunity to 

experience and share learning environment and absorb new culture.  

The exchange program consists of a variety of activities including ▲ modules on problem solving and 

communication skills in line with IB curriculum ▲ university tours visiting University of Toronto and 

University of Waterloo, an overnight camping trip to foster teamwork among students, and ▲ cultural 

tours visiting Royal Ontario Museum, Art Gallery of Ontario, Niagara Falls, and premier amusement park 

Canada’s Wonderland. Furthermore, students will improve their English skills and strengthen global 

competence through a shared classroom experience with students of Branksome Hall Canada. 



 

“Through this exchange program, students of Branksome Hall Asia will have a valuable opportunity to 

build relationships with the students of Branksome Hall Canada and experience the best education in 

North America.” said Principal of Branksome Hall Asia Dr. Cinde Lock. “We look forward to seeing 

significant academic, personal, and cultural growth among students through various experiences and 

activities offered by this program.” 

Meanwhile, as part of the exchange program, Branksome Hall Canada students will visit the Jeju campus 

from February 23rd to March 1st of next year. Founded in 1903, Branksome Hall Canada is the world’s 

top eight boarding school selected by the Boston Consulting Group and Branksome Hall Asia is the 

only sister school.  

Furthermore, Branksome Hall Asia will be holding information sessions on September 6 and 7 in Seoul 

and Busan respectively for parents and students who want to learn more about the school and its 

programs. On September 6, sessions will be held at 10 AM for junior school students and at 1 PM for 

middle and senior school students at the Canadian Embassy in Seoul. On September 7, a session for all 

levels will take place at the Park Hyatt Busan at 11 AM. For further information about information 

sessions and admissions, parents and students are encouraged to go to the Admissions section of the 

school’s website (https://www.branksome.asia/bhaadmissions). 
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